To all Scotch Plains-Fanwood High School

staff, students, and their families:

A big thank you from the Culmen Staff for your cooperation and
contributions to the 2004-2005 yearbook. Itis greatly appreciated.
The yearbook could never have been produced without support

from all of you!

Congratulations to the graduating Class of 2005.

Best of luck and success in the future!

A message from the Senior Class'

Thank you to everyone at Scotch Plains-Fanwood High School for an
amazing four years filled with many laughs and tears. It has been quite
a journey. No matter which path each of us chooses to take, a piece of

Spiffy High will always remain inside each of us.

A message from the Senior Class President Michael Baumwoll~

Well seniors, the year is finally winding down and graduation is in
sight. It's really unbelievable how fast these past four years have gone by.
Il want to thank you personally for giving me the privilege of
leading you these last four years. It has been rewarding, exciting, and
challenging, and | hope it has been the same for you. As we make our
plans for the future, whether it be college or some other career, sit back
and remember the great times you had and the people you met along the
way at SPFHS. Continue to have fun, stay focused, and good luck!

Sincerely,

Michael Baumwoll



